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PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

NARY LAY

Rushern L. Baker, lll
County Executive MHI'Ch 20‘ 20 ] 7

The Honorable Derrick Leon Davis
Chairman

Prince George’s County Council
County Administration Building
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chairman Davis:

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Bill to add the Public Safety
Emergency Call Taker 111, and the Public Safety Communications Operations Supervisor as
grades covered by the Police Civilian Employees Association (“PCEA™). Based on a request
from Linda Oliver, PCEA President, the Office of Human Resources Management has
acknowledged that these classes of work meet the standard of appropriateness of unit; and thus,
should be represented by the PCEA bargaining unit and added to the County’s Classification
Plan. In addition, this legislation corrects the Weapons Instructor Supervisor grade, which was
previously submitted incorrectly.

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If you
have any questions, please contact my office or Stephanye R. Maxwell, Esq., CPM, Director of
Office of Human Resources Management, at (301) 883-6344.

Sincerely,

a0y o

Rushern L. Baker, 111
County Executive
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